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We meet every Wednesday after school, from 3.10pm-4.15pm in the music 

room at Haymoor Junior School. The club is open to all year groups from 

Haymoor Junior School and Canford Heath Junior School. 

Primarily the string ensemble is open to all the children who are having 

violin or cello lessons in school, however, if your child is very keen to 

learn the instrument, then they may be able to join. 

We perform at different events throughout the year. 

 

The club is run by Ms Stopps and is £20 for 10 sessions. 

 


